OUTRIGGER AUXILIARY
Annual reports read at the meet-
ing of the woman's auxiliary of the
Outrigger Canoe club Tuesday show
that the club is being used for
picnic suppers more frequently the |
past year than at any other time.
The popularity of the clubhouse
with its Litehen privilege is enjoyed

by old and young alike.

Mrs. F. M. Swanzy was reelected
president of the auxiliary. Other
officers, succeeding themselves were
Mrs. Andrew Fuller, (first vice
president; Miss Marie Ehrhorn.
second vice president; Mrs. W. A
Wall, secretary: Mrs. Wilbur J.
MacNeil, treasurer.

Tea was served after the meeting. !
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